
YEAR 7 CHALLENGE 

 

Since January, students in Year 7 have been taking part in the Year 7 Challenge. Every couple of weeks, 

either selected individuals or anyone in year 7, were given a particular challenge to complete and if they were 

successful, they would win points for their form. The form that won the most points would win a special prize. 

This year, it is a trip to Kidzania, Shepherd’s Bush on Friday 14 July 2017. 

 

The challenges included joining year 7 singing club, making chocolate hearts to raise money on Valentine’s 

day, sponsored silence, writing a poem either in English, French, Spanish or Italian, solving a tricky maths 

problem or creating a piece of art on the theme of Camden School for Girls. 

 

The art produced is shown below, and the winner for the maximum of 100 points was Liza in 7C. Highly 

commended were Tia 7C and Sabina 7R. 
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                          Rohima 7C                          Lotti 7C 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                           Annie 7C 

 

The final results are as follows: 

 

7C 803 points  7M 265 points  7R 312 points   7T 273 

 

Therefore, this year, 7C have won the challenge. Well done 7C! Great Job! 

 

The challenge will run again next year for both year 7 and year 8 and so there will be more challenges and 

more chances to win a fabulous prize in the summer term! 

 

Ms Perry 

Head of Year 7 

 


